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                 Semele A.C. George 
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                                                        St. Thomas, U.S. Virgin Islands 
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USVIEDA Office on St. Thomas and St. Croix  

Will Open at 11AM on August 22 
 

CHARLOTTE AMALIE, St. Thomas, U.S. Virgin Islands – August 17, 2018 – The U.S. Virgin Islands 
Economic Development Authority (USVIEDA) advises the general public that the USVIEDA office in the 
districts of St. Thomas-St. John and St. Croix will open at 11AM on Wednesday, August 22, 2018 following a 
professional development training for USVIEDA staff members. 
 
The USVIEDA apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause. 
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